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8th July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Dinners will cost £13.25 per week from September 2024 
 
The Government provides funding for schools to offer free school meals to pupils in Reception, Year 1, and Year 
2. This stops when a child moves into Year 3. 
 
Therefore, when your child moves into Year 3 in September you will have to pay £13.25 per week (£2.65 per meal) 
if you want them to continue having school meals. 
 
Your child may be entitled to free school meals if you claim certain benefits. If you think your child may qualify 
then you should make a claim direct to Leeds City Council. https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-
education/apply-for-free-school-meals  
 
Paying for school dinners 
 
We do not accept cash in school. 
 
To pay for your child’s school meals you will need to create an account on the School Grid website. We will send 
you a link to this website at the beginning of September. You will be able to create your account from this link.  
All payments must be made via School Grid.  If you need help with this please speak to our Office team. 
 
Packed lunches 
 
You are welcome to provide your child with a packed lunch in Year 3 instead of a school meal. We ask that this is 
made with healthy food and snacks. Please do not send your child with nuts or use chocolate spreads like Nutella. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the school office on 0113 271 7257 or pop in and speak to the team. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lynne Linley 
 
Mrs Lynne Linley 
Office Manager 
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